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Aloha e Hilo!  
As the legislature enters full swing, I thought it would be 
helpful to provide some information about this year's  
unprecedented session. Currently, I am a member of  
three committees: Agriculture, Energy & Environmental        
Protection, and Judiciary & Hawaiian Affairs. My goal is  
to push for positive change that will help local working 
families in these uncertain times. If you have any      
questions or concerns, please contact my office at (808) 
586-8480 or e-mail reptodd@capitol.hawaii.gov. 
  
Mahalo nui and stay safe! 

Remote Testimony // 
Due to the pandemic, the Hawai‘i State Capitol remains 
closed to the public. For those who may be interested in 
submitting testimony, however, the legislature has  
adopted special remote testimony procedures. Additional-
ly, all floor sessions and committee hearings are 
livestreamed and archived on the Hawai‘i House of     
Representatives’ YouTube page. Although these are   
challenging circumstances, the ability to testify remotely 
will give neighbor island constituents greater access to 
the legislative process. 
 
For more information, please visit capitol.hawaii.gov or 
call the Public Access Room at (808) 587-0478. 
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